
This nationally recognized event aims to raise 
awareness and find solutions to reduce the 
risk of teen crashes. Too many young lives 

are lost to car crashes that are preventable with the 
proper training.

Join us Wednesday, October 23rd from 5-7pm 
at our Open House at either Scottsdale or Glendale 
locations. Experience how DrivingMBA uses advanced 
simulation technology as part of our curriculum in our 
mission of helping to save teen lives.

•	Watch a demonstration on our Fundamentals and 
Defensive Driving Simulators and learn about the 
benefits of both

•	Try simulation yourself to check your skills

•	Referral Program – earn gift cards for each friend 
and family that enroll with us based upon your 
recommendation

•	Gift Certificates for up to $250 savings on  
select programs

•	Educational literature on teen driving

•	Light snacks and fun giveaways!

Please RSVP no later than October 9th, 2024 to  
marya@drivingmba.com. For more information,  
contact Phillip or Michael at 480-948-1648.

NATIONAL TEEN DRIVER SAFETY WEEK IS OCTOBER 20TH – 26TH

DrivingMBA.com | 480.948.1648

SCOTTSDALE
17787 N. Perimeter Dr., Suite A115
Scottsdale, AZ 85255

GLENDALE
5940 W Union Hills Dr, Suite D210
Glendale, AZ 85308


